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Our Value for May is Unity.  We have 
chosen this value especially for this 
time when supporting each other is an 
important value to endure the current 
circumstances that we find ourselves. 
 

 
 

Prayer  
Dear God, 
Hear our prayers.   
We pray for those who are sick.  
We pray for those who have lost loved 
ones.  
We pray for our families that they remain 
strong and in harmony.   
We pray for the carers who are 
dedicating their work for the sick.  We 
pray for our workers who are keeping 
this country running.   
We pray for our leaders that they make 
the right decisions for us all. 
Amen 

 
The next steps 

 Life after lock-down 

 
It has been incredibly challenging being 
on lock-down together with schools 
closed and now we all wait for the 
government to tell us what the next step 
will be in gradually returning to normality. 
 
As soon as we know we will inform you 
of what is happening for you and your 
child/children.   
 
Please keep up to date using the school 
app and checking your emails.  If you 
need to contact the school, please 
email:  
admin@st-annes.wandsworth.sch.uk 
and someone will return call you or email 
you directly. 
You can also call the school mobile on: 
07790 021369 during the school day.  

 
Throughout this situation your child’s 
wellbeing and that of staff will be our first 
consideration.   

 
Home Learning 

Website and Social Media 

Well done to you children and parents 
and carers for working so hard on your 
learning.  We are all so proud of you and 
we cannot wait to see you all again.  
Keep looking at your class blogs for 
learning opportunities every week.   

 
L I V E 

Many of you are tuning into the live story 
times through Facebook on Mondays, 
Wednesdays and Fridays, 6pm for 
younger views and 6.30pm for older 
children.  It is an opportunity to listen to 
a story and at the same time have some 
contact and a feeling of togetherness 
through commenting and seeing the 
comments of others.   
Facebook: 
@StAnnesSchoolWandsworth 

 
Congratulations Mrs Eyre 

It is my pleasure to announce the 
amazing new that Mrs Eyre is expecting 
a baby. 
Congratulations!  
We have appointed Mrs Vazquez Garcia 
an amazing and very experienced early 
years teacher to teach nursery next 
year.   
 

VE Day Celebrations 

 
 

Tomorrow is VE day commemorating 75 
years from the formally acceptance of 
the unconditional surrender of the armed 
forces of Nazi Germany. It is a very 
important holiday for most nations, as it 

marks the end of the Holocaust and 
Hitler’s Nazi regime. 
On your daily exercise take a walk past 
our school.  Take a selfie outside the 
decorated school door and email it to 
school.  We can make a montage of all 
your photos. 

 
 

 
 
 
I have written a poem to remind us of 
our school and community in normality. 

 
School 

Morning greetings 
Lots of feelings 
Feet pattering 
Perfect timing 

Parents chattering 
Bell ringing 

Children panting 
Last minute arriving 

Registers taking 
Numbers chanting 
Morning praying 
Praises singing 

Playtime cheering 
Snacks munching 

Authors writing 
Work up-levelling 

Tummies rumbling 
Lunches eating 
Hoops swinging 
Football playing 

Bumps and grazing 
Cold compressing 
First aid plastering 
Sympathy giving 
Guided reading 
History learning 
World exploring 

Scientists discovering 
Philosophical thinking  

Ideas challenging 
Swimming, dancing 

Tennis coaching 
Music making 
Story reading 

Home time nearing  
Teachers rewarding 

Team points counting 
Children congratulating  

Everyone smiling 
Parents gathering 

Doors opening 
Homeward running 
Marking, planning  

Next day preparing 
Dusters wiping  
Mops swishing 
Doors closing 

Silence reigning 
We miss you school 

 
  
Update on Miss Johnston’s Progress 

Miss Johnston is still making progress.  
She is taking and making phone calls.   
She has moved to another hospital 
where she will receive more intense 
physiotherapy.  Miss Johnston is 
constantly in our prayers. 
 
 

Ms Steward 



 
 

 

Term Dates 2019 - 2020 
Autumn 2019 

 
Spring term 2020 
Mon  Jan 6

th
   Spring term begins  

Mon Feb 17
th
   Spring half term 

Mon Feb 24
th
     Pupils return 

Fri April 3
rd
      Last day of term  

(1.30PM finish) 
Summer term 2020 
Mon April 20

th
           Summer term begins 

Pupils return 
Fri May 8

th
 Bank Holiday 

Mon May 25
th
   Half term holiday 

Mon June 1
st
   Pupils return 

Fri July 17
th
    Last day of term 

                  (1.30PM finish) 
Mon 20

th
 July          Inset training 

Tues 21
st
 July         Inset training 

 
Term Dates 2020 - 2021 

Autumn term 2020 

Autumn 2020 
Thurs Sept 3

rd
     Inset day (Staff Only) 

Fri Sept 4
th

       Inset day (Staff Only)  
Mon Sep 7

th
   Autumn term starts 

Fri Oct 23
rd

   Last day of half term  
Mon Oct 26

th
  Autumn half term  

Mon Nov 2
nd

      Inset day (Staff Only)  
Tue Nov 3

rd
     Pupils return 

Fri Dec 19
th
            Last day of term 

   (1.30PM finish) 

 
Spring term 2021 
Mon Jan 4

th
   Spring term begins  

Mon Feb 15
th
   Spring half term 

Mon Feb 22
nd

      Pupils return 
Thurs April 1

st
       Last day of term  

(1.30PM finish) 
Summer term 2021 
Mon April 19

th
         Summer term begins 

Pupils return 
Mon May 3

rd
            Bank Holiday  

 
Mon May 31

st
    Half term holiday 

Mon June 7th          Inset day (Staff Only) 
Tue   June 8

th
    Pupils return 

Thurs July 22
nd

     Last day of term 
                  (1.30PM finish) 
Fri 23

rd
 July             Inset training 

 


